
 

                    

 

Reception 

Summer One Curriculum Letter 

 

Miss Burns and Mrs Rayner will be supporting in Reception. 

Mr Ruthven and Mrs Connell will be working with the children 

 every Wednesday morning. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
WOW Experiences 

Come to school dressed as a  

Fantastic Beast 20/05/24 
 

 

 

 

 

Team Dixon 

On a magical journey  

to success! 

Team McKell  
Together we can do  

amazing things! 

Theme 
“Where might you find a fantastic beast?” 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Text 

 
 

 

 

    

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Literacy 
As Readers, we will continue to re-read 

simple sentences to develop our early 

fluency and understanding in literacy. In 

phonics we will begin Phase 4 of Little 

Wandle ‘Letters and Sounds Revised’. 

As Writers, we will continue to focus on 

writing simple sentences in a variety of 

narrative and non-narrative forms and 

re-read what we have written. 

 

Maths 
As Mathematicians, we will continue to focus on 

developing our number knowledge through counting 

patterns for numbers beyond 10. We will also 

explore addition and subtraction and develop an 

understanding on sharing and grouping. 

Understanding of the World 
As Part of the Community, we will focus on talking about events in 

our lives through weekend news, super star moments and 

celebrations. As Explorers, we will focus on observing and finding 

out all about animals such as insects, jungle animals, under the sea 

animals and animals which are now extinct. 

 

 

Expressive 

Arts and 

Designs 
As Creative 

People, we will 

focus on developing 

our art, design and 

technology, dance 

and singing skills 

through exploring 

and using a range 

of media and 

materials. As 

Imaginative 

People, we will 

begin to represent 

our own ideas 

through art and 

role-play. 

 

Communication and Language 
As Attentive People, we will focus on learning to 

listen carefully to longer stories from the beginning 

to the end and respond to what we have heard. As 

Speakers, we will continue to focus on speaking 

clearly in full sentences, using sentence stems, and 

expressing ourselves in different ways. 
 

Personal, Social, and Emotional Development. 
As Confident People, we will be encouraged to talk through a 

range of theme related activities and talk to others about 

them. As Good Citizens, we will be discussing our own and 

other people’s feelings. In Learning for Life (circle time) we 

will be sharing ways of how we can manage our own feelings and 

emotions when dealing with challenging situations.  

 

 

PE This will be taught by Mr Ruthven every Wednesday morning. Children must come to 

school dressed in their P.E. kit on this day. Our focus this half-term is ball skills.  
 

Forest School will be on Friday 24th May and we will be 

building Bug Hotels. 
 


